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LV1980 LV1981 LV1992 LV1993 LV1994 LV1995 LV1996 LV1998 

Powercon Jump Starters 
LV1980, LV1981, LV1992, LV1993, LV1994, LV1995, LV1996 & LV1998 

AAEW and Low Voltage are issuing a product recall on its Powercon Jump 
Starters (LV1980, LV1981, LV1992, LV1993, LV1994, LV1995, 
LV1996 and LV1998) sold in Australia and New Zealand since March 2015 
through its own Branch network and various retailers and distributors. 

What are the defects? 
AAEW have identified possible situations where use or potential misuse 
can lead to product failure, resulting in overheating, which can lead to the 
product combusting. 

What are the hazards? 
The prime cause of the issue is: products may overheat and combust 
including where units are left connected to vehicle batteries for extended 
periods after a vehicle is started, resulting in property damage and or 
serious personal injury. 

What should consumers do? 
Consumers should immediately stop using the product and contact the 
place of purchase for a full refund. 

Contact details: Contact JAS Oceania by phoning 1800 577 378 (Monday to 

Friday,8.30am-5.30pm AEST), emailing powerconrecall@jasoceania.com.au 

or going to www.jasoceania.com.au 

See productsafety.gov.au for 
Australian product recall information 

mailto:powerconrecall@jasoceania.com.au
mailto:ecall@jasoceania.com.au
http://www.jasoceania.com.au/

